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Dean Capener Speaks at the Rotary Club of Huntington

The event took place at Cellar Door Restaurant in Pullman Plaza on Monday,
January 22. Dr. Deepak Subedi, Department Chair of Management and
HealthCare Administration and Dr. Uday Tate, Professor of Marketing also
attended the event.

Dean Capener spoke to the Rotary about how the Lewis College of Business
has a strong legacy and a new home. He presented his background including
his experiences in advertising, marketing technology, and higher education. He
also explained the college's vision and growth areas such as international
partnerships and recruiting.

According to Dean Capener, “| was honored to speak to 35 business leaders
from the Huntington WV area on Monday. | have a great respect for Rotary
International and its mission. To seek truth and to serve the community are
truly admirable qualities and an asset for this community. | can see how
impactful Rotary is to West Virginia. | am grateful for their interest and support
of Marshall University.”



For more information contact Nancy Lankton.
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